
 
 

Hello MMW Families, 

 

On Monday, April 27, Minnetonka Public Schools has a 2-hour late start scheduled. The 

expectation is that all MMW students will follow the altered schedule (attached to this e-

mail) in the same manner that they have been following the regular schedule online. Please 

note that students will start the day in HOUR 2. Attendance will be taken and students need 

to check in with all of their teachers. 

 

Thank you, 

Dr. Paula Hoff EdD 

MMW Principal 
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